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                                             FEBRUARY 19, 2021

There will be a full day of school on Wednesday, February 24th, and no school on Thursday, February 25th, and Friday, February 26th.

PRINCIPAL
  Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, February 25th, from 8 AM - 8 PM. Please remember to sign up by Monday, February 22nd, for virtual or phone conferences with your child’s teacher(s). An email with instructions on signing up for a conference time have been sent. Please contact the office if you have further questions. The elementary office phone number is 712-829-2171 and the secondary office is 712-829-2162. 
  We will not have school on Thursday, February 25th, or Friday, February 26th, due to parent teacher conferences.
  We also wanted to let you know that our students will be taking the Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress (ISASP) in March. We currently have our 6th-12th grade students scheduled to take the assessment the week of March 15th and our 3rd-5th grade students will be taking the assessment the week of March 22nd. Please 
contact Mrs. Elwood or Mrs. Mainquist if you have any questions regarding this statewide assessment. 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES.
Individual Speech 

  The individual speech students are back in action. The Corner Conference speech contest will be on Monday, February 22nd. The Stanton students will be competing remotely. The filming will take place during the school day and the videos will be judged later that afternoon. The Corner Conference will be posting results as soon as possible. District Contest will be on Friday, February 26th. We will be having contest in the high school library starting at 8:00 AM. We will be following the same procedures as large group contest. Please stay posted to the school's Facebook page for more information. 

Yearbook 

  The 2021 “BLEEDING PURPLE AND WHITE” yearbook is for sale. Cost of the book is $60.00. Contact a yearbook staffer to order and pay for your book.

  You may also purchase your yearbook online with a credit card. To order online, go to 
www.stantonschools.com and click on yearbook icon. That will take you to shopjostens.com where you can purchase your book. 

  You can personalize your yearbook as follows:


Icons (up to 4) for $3.65

One line of personalization for $6.25
  Regardless of which method you use to order, the book will have lots of colorful moments that the staff is working very hard on so you will not want to miss out on a great “BLEEDING PURPLE AND WHITE” book about Stanton High School.
FCCLA/Red Cross Blood Drive-March 17th 
  Please call the school office at 829-2162 or visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter: Vikings to schedule an appointment. STUDENTS - Please stop in the office to make an appointment. By donating blood at the Stanton High School drive, not only are you helping save lives, you are also helping the school earn a scholarship for one or more of their graduating seniors.
The Bookfair Is Back

  We are excited to be hosting another bookfair starting next week. Check out our homepage at https://www.scholasatic.com/bf/stantonschools, scroll down to shop the virtual fair.
  The fair will begin February 22nd and last until March 7th. All books ordered will be shipped directly to your home and Stanton Schools will be awarded 25% of all sales, which will be used for new library books.

  Fliers and teacher’s wish lists will be sent home today with students.
ATHLETICS
Viqueen Basketball

Viqueens gain a Regional semi-final appearance tonight.
   The Viqueens have conquered two Regional opponents heading into a semi-final matchup against Exira- Elkhorn tonight. Potential roadblocks were Bedford and Lamoni.

Stanton 53 Bedford 41

  The Queens gained a 12-point advantage in the first half then maintained that advantage through the second half. Coach Dave Snyder said, “After scoring 20 and building an 11 point lead we struggled to put them away, to Bedford’s credit they were much improved from our first meeting in December.” The Queens shot well hitting 40% from the field with a sizzling 7-18 from 3-point range. Jenna Stephens led the way scoring a career high 30 points hitting on 10-18 field goals and a perfect 6 for 6 from the charity stripe. 

Stanton 63, Lamoni 25

  13-5 Lamoni, Bluegrass Conference Champions had every bit of the Viqueen’s attention coming into the contest. Couple that with their outstanding guard Abby Martin averaging 26 points a game.  “We were very concerned and knew we had to defend them, holding Martin to 10 points and the team to 25 while forcing 33 turnovers, so defensively we had a great night,” commented Coach Snyder.  Offensively the Queen’s hot shooting continued hitting on 41% from the field. Coach Snyder pointed out, “We were very consistent through the first three quarters; we ran the court well and made our lay ups.”
Thank You

  The Viqueen basketball team would like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing supporters who attended our game online or in person on Tuesday night. We love the support from our community, family, and friends as it means so much to us, especially for such an important game! We are looking forward to the same enthusiastic atmosphere from our crowd tonight in Elk Horn. Tipoff is at 7 o’clock! We look forward to seeing you there!
Junior High Girls Track

  The junior high girls track team will begin practice on Monday, March 1st. The week of March 1st and the week of March 8th, the team will conclude practice at school dismissal time daily (3:18 PM.).  Beginning Monday, March 15th, the team will practice 8th hour and after school until 4:15 daily. The first track meet for the team is scheduled for Tuesday, April 13th, as we host our Jr. Viking and Viqueen Relays at home. An updated meet schedule will be sent home with the girls the first week of practice.
COMING EVENTS
Friday, 19th
7:00-Girls Regional Basketball at Exira-EHK



  (Elk Horn)

Wednesday, 24th
NO EARLY DISMISSAL



7:00-Girls Regional Basketball Finals

Thursday, 25th
NO SCHOOL

8:00-8:00-Parent/Teacher Conference

  Phone/Zoom Meeting

Friday, 26th
NO SCHOOL



District Individual Speech Contest, Here

Tuesday, 2nd
7:00-Parade of Bands

Wednesday, 3rd
1:05/1:15-Early Dismissal

Friday, 5th
7:00-All School Play

BREAKFAST MENUS FEBRUARY 22-26
	Monday

Sausage Gravy Pizza

Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday

Waffle

Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Wednesday

Donut Holes
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Thursday

NO SCHOOL
	Friday 

NO SCHOOL


LUNCH MENUS FEBRUARY 22-26
	Monday

Crispito/Hot Dog

Corn

Lettuce

Mandarin Oranges

Raisins

Milk
	Tuesday

Chicken Nuggets

Baked Beans

Coleslaw

Pineapple/Oranges

Banana Muffin
Milk
	Wednesday

Ham & Cheese Sandwich

Peas/Green Beans

Peaches

Strawberries

Rice
Milk
	Thursday

NO SCHOOL
	Friday

NO SCHOOL


BREAKFAST MENUS MARCH 1-5
	Monday

Oatmeal Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday
Sausage, Egg, & Cheese
  on a Biscuit

Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Wednesday

Bacon & Egg Pizza
Muffin/Fruit
Juice/Milk
	Thursday

French Toast
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Friday 

Breakfast Taco
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk


LUNCH MENUS MARCH 1-5
	Monday

Rib/Hot Dog
Baked Beans

Tri-Tater

Mandarin Oranges

Pineapple

Milk
	Tuesday

Mashed Potato Bowl
Corn

Mixed Fruit

Peaches

Roll
Milk
	Wednesday

Sloppy Joe
Potato Smiles

Baked Beans

Pineapple

Apple Crisp
Milk
	Thursday

Panini
Cooked Carrots

Mixed Vegetables

Applesauce

Mandarin Oranges

Milk
	Friday

Shrimp Poppers
Potato Spudsters

Corn

Apple

Pears

Milk


STANTON COMMUNITY SCHOOL

PATRON NOTIFICATION OF

OPEN ENROLLMENT REQUIREMENTS


Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/ren in another public school district in the state of Iowa should be aware of the following dates:

March 1, 2021—Last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2021-2022 school year for students in grades 1-12.

September 1, 2021—Last date for open enrollment requests for entering kindergarten students and those students falling under the “good cause” definition for the 2021-2022 school year.

Parents/guardians of open enrolled students whose income falls below 160% of the federal poverty guidelines are eligible for transportation assistance.  This may be in the form of actual transportation or in the form of a cash stipend.

Parents should be aware that open enrollment may result in the loss of athletic eligibility.

For further details, contact the school office at 712-829-2162
